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Dear Sir/Madam,

I have the honour to inform you that the seventeenth session of the Regional
Association VI (RA VI-17) of the World Meteorological Organization (WMO) will be held at
WMO Headquarters in Geneva, Switzerland from 6 to 9 February 2018.

If it is the intention of your country to be represented at this session, I would
appreciate it if a notification could be sent to the Secretariat of the World Meteorological
Organization, so as to arrive no later than 15 November 2017.

The Provisional Annotated Agenda of the session will soon be accessible through the
WMO website.

A copy of this letter is being sent to the Permanent Representative and Hydrological
Advisor of your country with WMO.

Accept, Sir/Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration.

(P. Taalas)
Secretary-General

To: Ministers of Foreign Affairs of Members States of the World Meteorological Organization



